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O�ce: 210.659.9061 • Fax Number: 210.659.9040 • Emergency Work Orders: 210.659.9061
Address: 205 New B Street, Universal City, Texas 78148 • Website: randolphfamilyhousing.com
O�ce Hours: Monday - Friday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm

Contact Information

Emergency Numbers
Security Forces (Police Emergencies): 210.652.5700 • RAFB Fire Department (Fire / Gas Leak / Damage): 210.652.7616
RAFB Electrical Systems (Electrical Outage): 210.652.7616 • RAFB Utility Systems (Water Damage): 210.652.5595
JBSA-Randolph Command Information Line: 210.652.7469

Friendly Reminders
Please keep our instillation great. Our Hunt sta� is now being joined by both 
our command, as well as MHO in implementing weekly property drives to 
make sure residents are following all resident guidelines. Please remember to 
pick up after yourselves including newspapers, pet waste, yard toys, etc. If you 
are unaware of the resident guidelines please reach out to your community 
o�ce for a digital copy or visit randolphfamilyhousing.com.

Our Community Craft Events will remain as pick up crafts. If you have any ideas 
you would like to share, please email lauren.herman@hutcompanies.com. We 
would love to hear from you. 

For any maintenance concerns please reach out to our Maintenance Director 
Robert Ryman at robert.ryman@huntcompanies.com or our Community 
Director Lauren Herman at lauren.herman@huntcompanies.com.

Our CEO’s Message

April is the Month of the Military Child 
and during this month, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. Military 
children, often make some of the most 
signi�cant sacri�ces moving from state 
to state, school to school, and having 
parents deployed for long periods of 

time. We are proud to acknowledge and support the 
tremendous strength and resiliency of our military children, 
along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we are 
hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and 
positive in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked 
to submit a 300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero 
Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt 
Little Heroes cape, mask  and challenge coin. Three winners 
will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the 
charity of their choice. For more information please visit 
https://www.huntheroesfoundaiton.org. From all of us here 
at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Proudly Supporting The 

 

Month of the Military Child

Calling all Little Heroes!
In honor of Month of the Military Child, we want to hear from you about what 
it takes to be a leader. Show us what kind of hero you want to be in your 
community! Submissions open now - April 15th, 2022. For more information 
and submission guidelines, visit: www.HuntLittleHeroes.org.



Community Announcements
We are getting a few calls about some street lights being out. If 
you do happen to notice, please call MHO (Military Housing 
O�ce) at 210-652-1840. 

Military Child of the Month
Keep you eyes out for our events on Facebook.

Upcoming Events
Please  join us on our pick at the Community Center crafts and 
snacks. Please know all items are available while supplies last.

April 4th - Guess How Many Jelly Beans? - Post your answer on 
our Facebook post to win Fiesta Tickets!!! 

April 8th – Field Day from  4pm - 8pm *** Location coming soon

April 13th - Look for Golden – around the community *** Win an 
Easter Basket 

April 26th - Pepe Treat - Community Center 

randolphfamilyhousing.com 

Happy Easter!


